
From: William Appel [waltzinwillie@comcast.net] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 20, 2010 11:53 AM 
To: !FHFA REG-COMMENTS 
Subject: Discontinuing Freddie Mac & Fannie May 
      To whom it may concern: 
 
      I am an owner of a manufactured home in Florida. 
 
      We have seen the value of our modest home and others in our area decline 
substantially in the last few years. 
 
      Please be aware discontinuing availability of loans for mobile and 
manufactured homes will further erode the value of our home since potential 
buyers will not be able to make purchases if they require financing for their 
purchase. 
 
      Our senior manufactured home park has many owners who are on retirement 
income.  Further reduction of the value of their homes will add to the 
destructive forces to their well being. 
 
      I implore you to avoid ending financing for manufactured homes and help us 
preserve our home values. 
 
      Respectfully, 
 
      William J. Appel 
      /s/ William J Appel  
             
      


